































THE CLUBHOUSE FOR SPECIAL NEEDS

June 6, 2016

HEB Rotary Hurst, Texas

Dear Friends,

The young people, the Board of Directors as well as I, wish to thank you for your grant of \$3,000.00 to be used for the purchase of a Kyocera TASKalla 3550ci copier and an "Inspiron 15 5000 Series laptop.

Copier:

\$2,300.00

Laptop:

\$ 700.00

Total \$3,000.00

Thank you for your contribution in making The Clubhouse a more efficient facility whereby our young people can enjoy their time spent here.

Our Mission Statement: to provide a safe and fun place for intellectually/physically challenged teenagers and young adults - an opportunity for education, socialization and independence in a recreational atmosphere.

Again, thank you.

Sincerely,

and the figure of the Mills

Darlene J. Hollingsworth Founder/President